
SciGirls Season Five Code
Outreach Partnership

For More Information Visit:
sites.google.com/view/codescigirls/
home

We are looking for 10 middle school girls who
are interseted in learning coding!
 
The University of Maine College of Engineering 
has a grant from Sci Girls, a public television
program that has trained two students to engage
girls in STEM. 

 
 Date: August 9 - August 13, 2021
Hours: 9am - 4pm 
Location: UMaine campus 
 

There is no cost for the participants.
 
Any questions, please contact
Sheila Pendse

sheila.pendse@maine.edu

UMaine College of Engineering will provide all supplies needed.
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